
Reminder - 'lt

From

Director Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkula.

All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana.

To,

Memo No. 0l13l_2015 Admn(3)

Dated, panchkula, the Ju. 6 ,tl

Subject : Regarding Aadhar Enabled Biometric Attendence Svstem

Kindly refer to this office letter No .01/3 1-2015 Admn(3) part II
dated 27 .03.2019 & l1 .04.2019 on the subject cited above.

' It is again requested to send the requisite information with in a week.
So that the rnatter may be submitted to higher authority. The said reporl may be
sent via e-mail( hechryadrnin@gmail.com).

V---"
Supdt. Administration

for Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula. 6


